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Dear parents, carers and students, 

Open Evening 2025 

A reminder that school will close at 2 p.m. on Thursday to enable preparations for Open Evening to 
take place.   

Bus companies have been made aware of the change to our school day. 

Extra-Curricular Clubs  

Attached to today’s letter home is a timetable of our Extra-Curricular clubs.  These are free of 
charge and open to all students in the relevant year groups.   

Students – why not challenge yourself to try something new this year!? 

Calling all Netball Players  

Sherburn Netball Club are looking for new players – see the poster attached for more details. 

Amazing Mathematicians!  

Olivia Davies, Poppy Hudson, Scarlett Plummer and Isobel Newman all took part in the UKMT 
Mathematical Competition for Girls. They each had 90 minutes to answer 5 problem solving 
questions. The questions were very challenging, and we are super proud of them. 

We eagerly await the results   

And finally… 

In January I will be leaving Sherburn High School and taking on the position of Headteacher at 
King James’s School, Knaresborough.  It has been an incredibly difficult decision to make, the staff 
and students at Sherburn High School are quite simply amazing, and I am so proud of the journey 
that we have been on.   

I want to thank the school community for the support you have shown me, and I will update you in 
relation to my replacement as soon as I am able to. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  
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